
 
 

STATEMENT BY THE FUELING AMERICAN JOBS COALITION 

February 19, 2021 – The Fueling American Jobs Coalition released the following statement regarding the 
Environmental Protection Agency’s (EPA) request for comment regarding Petitions for a Waiver of the 
2019 and 2020 Renewable Fuel Standards: 

“EPA and the entirety of the Biden Administration should advance policies that keep the 
refining sector competitive in the international marketplace.  A robust refining sector is 
essential not only to the Administration’s energy security and job creation objectives, but 
also to the clean-energy and climate change agenda.  Any reduction in greenhouse gases 
will require new generations of liquid motor fuels that necessitate economically healthy 
and competitive refineries.” 

The Fueling American Jobs Coalition is a coalition of union workers, mom & pop gas station owners, small 
retailers, and independent American oil refiners fighting for a commonsense fix to the Environmental 
Protection Agency’s (EPA's) flawed Renewable Fuel Standard (RFS). The need for significant reform has 
only grown over the past few years as the cost of purchasing Renewable Identification Numbers (RINs) to 
comply with the RFS has grown increasingly volatile, threatening some refiners' survival. For additional 
information, visit www.fuelingusjobs.com. 

 

http://www.fuelingusjobs.com/

